Greater New Bedford Voc-Tech
announces graduation program

This year’s graduation will be held on Friday, June 4th at
6:00pm at our Jeffery E. Riley field.

The setup will be similar to last year. Graduates and two
guests will be allowed on the field. Two additional guests per
student will be allowed in the stands.
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